
 

Are you looking for ways to make reading more fun 
and positive?  

 
Come along to the Pause, Prompt, Praise Reading session to learn some 

great tips.  
 

Wednesday, 30th October from 6pm - 7pm.  
In the school staffroom. 

 

 
 

Other parents have said the following after coming to one of these nights: 
 

It is profoundly valuable. It is incredibly empowering to turn something your child may have seen 
negatively into an enjoyable time. The confidence and enjoyment your child takes away from it, means 

that they can build the most vital skill and not struggle at school. 
 

I feel like every parent should know this!  It’s so much easier than I was expecting.  
 

* ​Refreshments provided* 
 
 

RSVP to Janice : janicem@silverdale.school.nz 

 


